

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

Delivered via regular mail

March 29, 2024

James Edlin

RE: Notice of Reassignment Pending Investigation

Dear Mr. Edlin,

This letter serves as notification of a change in your assignment due to the investigation concerning the allegation that you "pulled and grabbed two students' arms and then pulled them into the pod" out of frustration. As of Monday, April 8, 2024, you will be reassigned to the School Food Services Department until the investigation is completed.

Please know that this reassignment does not imply any judgment on your part, and it is solely a precautionary measure until the investigation concludes.

If you have questions about this reassignment or the investigation, please contact Althea Hurt, Director of Human Resources.

Sincerely,

Jesse Bacon, EdD Superintendent

Cc: Julie Wright, Principal Crossroads Elementary School